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OPFICE OF THE PROSECUTOR

Our reference: 950061 /RG/aem

Dear Cherif,
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NATIONS UNIES

TRIBUNAL PENAL INTERNATIONAL

POUR L.’ EX-YOUGOSLAVIE
CHURCHILLPLEIN ), D.P, 13818
2501 EW LA HAYD, PAYS-DAS
TOLEPHONE: 31 70 3443347
FAX: 31 70 3445358

DURBAU DU PROCUREUR

The Hague, 23 January 1995

Thank you for your letter of January 9, 1995 and for the copies of the
Annexes. } admire the speed and cfficicncy with which you have completed a rcally
huge project. 1 will certainly support their earliest publication.

At this end the magnitude of the task is almost overwhelming. However, 1 am
happy to say that the Prijedor investigation is going very well and a number of
indictments will be issued over the next few months. An obvious concern is whether
we will be able 1o lay our hands on any of the numerous defendants who will be

indicted (apart, that is, from Tadic).

When the opportunity arises I would certainly welcome a visit to De Paul. It is
likcly that I will be in Chicago for the Annual ABA Convention in August.

With warm regards,

/)l

Riclard Goldstone
Prosecutor

Professor M. Cherif Bassiouni
International Human Rights Law Institute
De Paul University

Fax 001 312 362 592
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